Printed on:  22/03/2019

Application No:  Consultees Name:  Received: Comment: Response:

20191110 Mare Potel 21032019 11:44:37 OBJ The proposed conservatory at first floor level, by virtue of its height, bulk, design and prominent location on the
building would harm our view, the general appearance of the building from multiple properties in the area and
not be in keeping with the conservation area, and additionally (as per your decision in March 2011 for a glass
balustrade) presumably would be contrary to policy CS14 of the London Borough of Camden Local
Development Framework Core Strategy and to policies DP24 and DP25 of the London Borough of Camden
Local Development Framework Development Policies. | wish to be notified of your committee date.

09:10:04

2019/ 1110:P AR ABRAIIAM 21032019 12:16:53  COMMNT _ having resided there 40+ years.| strongly object to the

proposed development.It would seriously damage the outiook from the 2nd floor rear flat of jiliwhich has patio
doors and a balcony overlooking the existing structure Also the rear ground floor flat of. has a large window
overlooking 37 and the light into that living room would be greatly prejudiced by the proposed extension
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